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As part of the 2020 Manual Audit, 2% of statewide election day vote centers (EDVCs) must be audited, 
with a minimum of at least one vote center per local board. 2% of 321 EDVCs equals 6.42, vote centers. 
Therefore, one EDVC per local board must be manually audited. All ballots cast on election day at the 
selected EDVCs must be audited. In order to prepare for the manual audit, local boards must run an 
EL92 report for each scanner used at the selected EDVC. The EL92 reports should be submitted to 
Tracey Hartman digitally, preferably through the Outbox (preferred), email, or shared via Google Drive.  
 
On November 13, 2020, Tracey Hartman, Nikki Charlson, Board Chairman Michael Cogan, and Board 
Vice-Chairman Patrick Hogan met at the SBE office to randomly select the EDVCs for the audit using the 
Randbetween function of Microsoft Excel. The results are below.  If you have questions, please contact 
Tracey Hartman (traceye.hartman@maryland.gov, or 410-269-2931). 

Local Board Election Day Vote Center 
Allegany Allegany County Office Complex, Room 100 
Anne Arundel  Crofton Elementary School 
Baltimore City  Western High School 407 
Baltimore County  Victoria Villa Community Center 
Calvert Patuxent High School 
Caroline The General James F. Fretterd Community Center 
Carroll Taneytown Elementary School 
Cecil Perryville High School 
Charles Piccowaxen Middle School 
Dorchester North Dorchester High School 
Frederick Tuscarora High School 
Garrett Northern Outreach Center 
Harford Dublin Elementary School 
Howard Glenelg High School 
Kent Kent County Public Library 
Montgomery  Jane E. Lawton Community Recreation Center 
Prince George's  Suitland High School 
Queen Anne's Kennard Elementary School 
Saint Mary's Great Mills High School 
Somerset Washington High School 
Talbot St Michael Middle/High School - Gymnasium 
Washington South Hagerstown High School - Gymnasium 
Wicomico Pemberton Elementary School 
Worcester Snow Hill Middle School 
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